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Sam Oldham – inspirational talk and visit. 
This week we were visited by London 2012 Olympic medalist, Sam Oldham. 
He gave an inspirational talk, about his dreams as a young boy to go to the 
Olympics. Sam talked about first joining a gymnastics club, the fears he faced, 
the challenges from his inner voice saying he wasn’t good enough and how he 
trained his inner voice to be his greatest asset. Sam talked about how he was 
only recently diagnosed as ADHD, he talked about how he made this his super
-power throughout his life. 
Everyone got to see his Olympic torch and his bronze medal, which took GB 
men’s gymnastics from 23

rd
 in the world to 3

rd
 in the world! 

Every child, from Preschool to Year 6, received a gymnastic masterclass. The 
Year 6 children received a special mentoring session with Sam about target 
setting, taking care of your mental health and training your inner voice to be 
your greatest asset. 
Thank you to Sam.  

 
D-Day 80

th
 Anniversary 

Rev Ruth delivered a special assembly yesterday  
remembering the D-Day landings 80 years ago, through a 
special case study of Stan Hollis VC.  

WW2 Air-Raid Warden training 
This week our older children, as part of their Britain at War topic,                       
received Air-Raid Warden training (in role!). Mr King a former 
Head of History and teacher, grandfather to Chloe and Freya, 
volunteered to come in and deliver ‘The Training’ – the children 

were given a sense of history, used stirrup pumps, examined WW2 artefacts and were ‘shouted at’ on the parade ground! All part 
of the seriousness and fear of WW2. 
Thank you to Mr King for your time, preparation, energy and sharing your                       
expertise in WW2 with our children at St Peter’s. 
 
Future dates: 
By clicking the link above you will be able to see the many dates now scheduled 
for this exciting summer term: Sports day, Open afternoon, UKS2 Production, 
music concert, plus many more important dates to follow… 
 

Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

http://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/ 
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 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for 

next week: 
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Class 3/4 making their clay Islamic relief sculptures  

 
 
 

After the success of our last Story 
Cafe, we'd like to welcome you 

back for one final cafe before the end of term. This 
time we will be serving a continental breakfast with a 

choice of croissants, jam, fruit, cheese, ham and                          
cereals. Not forgetting the much needed hot drink or 
fresh juice! More details will be sent via the office for 

you to sign up. The cost will be £3 and we hope to 

see as many of you there as possible!  

 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 

Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Mum and Dad 
are really proud 
of Ava who has 
just passed her 

stage 6                   
swimming. Along 
with achieving a 
swim distance of 

250 metres.  

Erin (year 1) has completed 
stage 1 swimming and got her 5 

metre badge and she’s super 
proud of herself! 

Oscar scored the first 2 
goals Vs local rivals 

Bingham Town and he 
was voted Man of the 
Match after a superb 
performance. Both 

teams where represented 
by a number of               

St Peters Academy pupils 
and  all of them played 

superb in a super 7 a 
side match, they all did 
the school super proud! 

Over the recent half term, Marcus has yet again 
passed another stage in swimming. He has now passed 

stage 5 and moved up to stage 6. He has also been 
awarded with a Rainbow award by passing his 100 
meter swim. We are super duper proud of him for 
working really hard and enjoying his swimming. 

Ronnie has achieved his 15                 
metres badge and certificate. 
He has worked so hard to get 

to this point.                                       
Well done Ronnie!!  

Emily in year 3 has 
just had her first 

stage 6 lesson after 
successfully                         

completing stage 5. 
She was so excited 
and we couldn't be 

prouder.  

 
 
 

By Isla Y6 By Alfie Y2 



 

 

Can you help East Bridgford Village Hall? We need a new treasurer and more committee members. 


